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FYI.
 

Steve Schacht 
District Ranger

Forest Service
Shoshone National Forest, Washakie Ranger District

p: 307-335-2171 
c: 307-250-7680 
f: 307-332-0264 
sschacht@fs.fed.us

333 E. Main Street 
Lander, WY 82520
www.fs.fed.us 

Caring for the land and serving people

 
 
From: Leif Gasch  
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2016 8:28 AM
To: Hawkins, Justin -FS <jhawkins@fs.fed.us>
Cc: Salzmann, Kristie L -FS <klsalzmann@fs.fed.us>; Schacht, Steven -FS <sschacht@fs.fed.us>
Subject: Travel Management Plan Considerations
 
Greetings Mr. Hawkins,
        It's my understanding that the USFS is working on a travel management plan concerning
backcountry roads. I wanted to bring two to your attention, road 326 and road 352. My wife
and I travel regularly to the Lander area to rock climb and those two roads in particular are
vital to us for access to the amazing climbing in the Little Popo Agie Canyon. Climbers as
well as fishermen, horn hunters, hikers, etc all use these roads. It is also my understanding that
these roads are currently considered level 2 in the current report but I can assure you that they
have not been maintained as level 2 and are in lesser condition. I would encourage you to
prioritize them both so increased maintenance levels make access easier to the recreation
opportunities we all love.  Thank you very much for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Leif & Lindsay Gasch

 




